
  

Vi l lage Voice  

News letter is also posted on 

The Village website  thevillage-hoa.com 

See page 2 

September  2016 

Pool closing/clean up Volunteers: 

Frank Zoun; Pam Mollner; Pete Vistaunet; 

        Gary Brown and Don Forsythe . 

     It was a great Summer! 

Front vehicle gates  can be scheduled to be left open 

for guests/parties or gatherings; times specific; please 

call M&M Management and make arrangements.  

Next Board Meeting is 

Thursday, Sept. 22nd @ 6:30pm 

at 5383 So 900 East 

#205—Murray, UT 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

Any suggested agenda items, please  

Contact M&M Management prior to meeting date. 

Updates: 

 Great times at the pool this year….everyone has been enjoying!  Thanks to our volun-

teers for cleaning up and closing the pool at the end of each day. 

 It would be a good idea to clean out your rain gutters and down spouts while the weath-

er is good. 

 Need help finding “Help” call M&M @ 801-566-1411 

 Reminder, curb and leash your pets and take your pet garbage home. 

 The posted speed limit in our Community is 15 MPH. 

 For exterior changes/additions to your home,  contact a Sandee Brewer, Board Architectural Commit-

tee person for the appropriate forms to be completed and approved.  (forms available @ thevillage-hoa.com  

website). 

 Bathroom floors at the pool will be painted this Fall and work will be done on pool cover. 

 Tree pruning in some areas this Fall. 

 Outside yard clean up and pruning will be happening soon. 
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens, Treasurer  801.255.5285 wigsnstyle@aol.com 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural Committee  

      801-878-7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson   801.566.1411  

mmdmatheson@gmail.com 

Garbage Collection is on Fridays.  After 

collection, please put away, out of sight,  

your garbage can.  If you are in need of 

a replacement garbage can, email or call 

M&M with your request. 


